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SYNOPSIS: 
 
On June 11, 2018, thirty-eight year-old Daron Davon Turner, and his twenty-five year-old half-brother, Daren Tyrone 
Turner, both from Inglewood, were arrested in the City of Poway for committing a burglary that had occurred on June 6th, 
2018, in the City of Poway.  A subsequent Sheriff's Department investigation connected the brothers to multiple residential 
burglaries that had occurred throughout San Diego's north county region. San Diego Sheriff's Detectives from the Poway, 
San Marcos, North Coastal and Vista stations executed search warrants at multiple locations in Los Angeles County, 
resulting in the seizure of evidence related to the burglaries. Numerous stolen firearms were recovered during one of the 
searches in Inglewood related to a burglary in the City of Vista.  Daron Turner is currently facing ten felony counts of 
burglary, and Daren Turner is currently facing five felony counts of burglary.   

 
Cases have been submitted to the District Attorney's office for other individuals associated with the Turner brothers. 
Daron Turner's mother, Lillie Mae Turner, for Penal Code section 496 – Possession of stolen property; Daron Turner's 
uncle, Gregory Earl Newberry, for Penal Code section 29800 – Felon in possession of a firearm; and Daron Turner's 
girlfriend, for Penal Code section 496 - Possession of stolen property, and 29800 – Felon in possession of a firearm. 
 
Anyone with information about these cases please contact Poway Detective Lozano at 858-513-2848 or San Diego Crime 
Stoppers at 888-580-8477." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


